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                    8th November 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers. 
 
I am writing in relation to the Ofsted monitoring visit conducted today, at Ripley School. 
 
I would like to begin by thanking you for your continued support of the school, especially due to the 
journey that it is has been on for a significant period of time.  
 
As you are aware, ensuring your children are at the forefront of everything is not only my priority 
but that of the IEB and staff also. Ripley truly is a special place to be and although I cannot comment 
further on any outcomes from today, all of our and your hard work has been recognised. The 
monitoring visit letter will be sent to you within 30 days and published on the Ofsted website. 
 
Please, if you have not done so already, complete the Ofsted Parent View clicking on the link below. 
 
https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 
 
Once again, thank you hugely for your continued support of Ripley school and we look forward to 
seeing as many of you as possible at the IEB meeting on 5th December. Further information will 
follow in due course. 
 
Warmest regards, 
 

 
 
Miss Victoria Kirkman (she/her) 
Executive Headteacher/SENDCo 
 


